
KD Alert: Court-Reporting Services No Longer Provided in Some California
Superior Courts

Please be advised that San Francisco, Alameda and Napa County Superior Courts in California are no longer providing court-reporting
services in most of their civil departments.

© 2024 Kaufman Dolowich. All Rights Reserved. | www.kaufmandolowich.com


